
[DATE]

[ORGANIZATIONAL ADDRESS, CITY, STATE, ZIP]

[ORGANIZATIONAL PHONE NUMBER]

Dear Parents:

Bed bugs have been discovered [AT/IN NAME OF ROOM or CABIN] during your child’s stay at [PLACE NAME SUCH AS CAMP OR HOTEL NAME].  Bed bugs are a nuisance insect, but their bites are not known to spread disease. Bed bugs are usually active at night and feed on human blood. The bite does not hurt at first, but it may eventually become swollen and itch, much like a mosquito bite. Watch for clusters of bites on exposed areas of the body. If you have any concerns for you or your child’s health due to bed bug bites, please contact your doctor. 

Personnel at this facility have responded to the situation by [ENTER REMEDIATION STEPS TAKEN, I.E. contacting a pest control company and are beginning the process of treating the items and areas where the bed bugs were found].  The local area’s health department has also been consulted.
Bed bugs may hide themselves within personal belongings and could infest your home if not treated appropriately first.  To avoid this possibility, any personal belongings (including bags or suitcases) that your child had during their stay should be placed in a plastic bag until they can machine washed and dried on high heat for at least 20 minutes. Items unable to be laundered should be vacuumed and cleaned with soap and water or alcohol based cleaning products.

A fact sheet for more information regarding bed bugs has been included with this letter. We also encourage you to visit the Michigan Department of Community Health Website at http://www.michigan.gov/bedbugs for more details about bed bugs and their control.

If you have any questions you can contact [NAME] with the [NAME OF ORGANIZATION], at [PHONE NUMBER] for more information. 
Sincerely,

[NAME, TITLE]

Insert School or Health Department Name or Logo Here








